Area 20
NIA Winter Committee Meeting 1-14-2017
Presented by Marilyn F.

| would like to welcome everyone and thank Michelle and District 51 for hosting todays’
Committee Meeting.

We will be have a Service Orientation Workshop. All are invited to this workshop. There
will be several presentations regarding service and it looks like it will be very interesting.
Please spread the word.

At the Winter Committee meeting being held on January 14, 2017 we will be asking for a
district(s) to host the 2018 Spring Assembly/Conference. For the past two years we have
had districts step up to host this conference at the January Committee meeting.

Since the last Committee Meeting that was held on October 15, 2016 | attended the Big
Book Conference that was hosted by District 41. That was a great conference. Thank you
District 41! | also attended the Winter Assembly on December 10, 2016. | attended the
District 23/40 2017 Spring Assembly/Conference meeting in November but | couldn’t
attend in December due to a snow storm, and | attended the Report and Charter
Committee meeting on November 5, 2016.

At this Committee Meeting | will present the Administrative Committees for 2017 for you
approval.

Respectfully submitted,
Marilyn F.
Area 20 Chair



